
Please pass this bill. In order to get this medicine for my chronic sinus issues I have to pay for a full Dr. 
visit on top of the meds. Such a waist of doctors time and my money.  
When I found out I am able to get it in WA we now travel there, just over the boarder. Cheaper even 
with the fuel cost/time than playing the 'control' game in OR.  
The current regulations make life difficult and have negative consequences for Oregonians who depend 
on Sudafed to manage chronic and seasonal conditions. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Cheryl Knottingham  
 


